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  DNA James D. Watson,Andrew Berry,Kevin
Davies,2017-08-22 The definitive insider's history
of the genetic revolution--significantly updated
to reflect the discoveries of the last decade.
James D. Watson, the Nobel laureate whose
pioneering work helped unlock the mystery of DNA's
structure, charts the greatest scientific journey
of our time, from the discovery of the double
helix to today's controversies to what the future
may hold. Updated to include new findings in gene
editing, epigenetics, agricultural chemistry, as
well as two entirely new chapters on personal
genomics and cancer research. This is the most
comprehensive and authoritative exploration of
DNA's impact--practical, social, and ethical--on
our society and our world.
  Understanding DNA Chris R. Calladine,Horace
Drew,Ben Luisi,Andrew Travers,2004-03-13 The
functional properties of any molecule are directly
related to, and affected by, its structure. This
is especially true for DNA, the molecular that
carries the code for all life on earth. The third
edition of Understanding DNA has been entirely
revised and updated, and expanded to cover new
advances in our understanding. It explains, step
by step, how DNA forms specific structures, the
nature of these structures and how they
fundamentally affect the biological processes of
transcription and replication. Written in a clear,
concise and lively fashion, Understanding DNA is
essential reading for all molecular biology,
biochemistry and genetics students, to newcomers
to the field from other areas such as chemistry or
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physics, and even for seasoned researchers, who
really want to understand DNA. Describes the basic
units of DNA and how these form the double helix,
and the various types of DNA double helix Outlines
the methods used to study DNA structure Contains
over 130 illustrations, some in full color, as
well as exercises and further readings to
stimulate student comprehension
  DNA James D. Watson,Andrew Berry,2009-01-21
Fifty years ago, James D. Watson, then just
twentyfour, helped launch the greatest ongoing
scientific quest of our time. Now, with unique
authority and sweeping vision, he gives us the
first full account of the genetic revolution—from
Mendel’s garden to the double helix to the
sequencing of the human genome and beyond.
Watson’s lively, panoramic narrative begins with
the fanciful speculations of the ancients as to
why “like begets like” before skipping ahead to
1866, when an Austrian monk named Gregor Mendel
first deduced the basic laws of inheritance. But
genetics as we recognize it today—with its
capacity, both thrilling and sobering, to
manipulate the very essence of living things—came
into being only with the rise of molecular
investigations culminating in the breakthrough
discovery of the structure of DNA, for which
Watson shared a Nobel prize in 1962. In the DNA
molecule’s graceful curves was the key to a whole
new science. Having shown that the secret of life
is chemical, modern genetics has set mankind off
on a journey unimaginable just a few decades ago.
Watson provides the general reader with clear
explanations of molecular processes and emerging
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technologies. He shows us how DNA continues to
alter our understanding of human origins, and of
our identities as groups and as individuals. And
with the insight of one who has remained close to
every advance in research since the double helix,
he reveals how genetics has unleashed a wealth of
possibilities to alter the human condition—from
genetically modified foods to genetically modified
babies—and transformed itself from a domain of
pure research into one of big business as well. It
is a sometimes topsy-turvy world full of great
minds and great egos, driven by ambitions to
improve the human condition as well as to improve
investment portfolios, a world vividly captured in
these pages. Facing a future of choices and social
and ethical implications of which we dare not
remain uninformed, we could have no better guide
than James Watson, who leads us with the same
bravura storytelling that made The Double Helix
one of the most successful books on science ever
published. Infused with a scientist’s awe at
nature’s marvels and a humanist’s profound
sympathies, DNA is destined to become the classic
telling of the defining scientific saga of our
age.
  The Future of Forensic DNA Testing ,2000 A
report from National Commission on the Future of
DNA Evidence--Cover.
  Molecular Biology of The Cell Bruce Alberts,2002
  DNA Darlene R. Stille,2006 Tells what influences
individual traits in humans and where it is
located.
  DNA, RNA, and the Inheritance of Traits Don
Rauf,2018-07-15 Why do people have certain traits
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and talents? We are all who we are because cells
in our bodies grow and respond according to
instructions from DNA molecules. RNA carries the
DNA details from the cell nucleus to other parts
of the cell. Engaging language and detailed,
colorful images and diagrams simplify complicated
scientific principles into pieces of information
students can comprehend more easily. They will
gain a deeper understanding of how DNA and RNA
work together to make all the individual humans,
animals, and plants on our planet.
  DNA Replication Arthur Kornberg,Tania A.
Baker,2005-06-24 DNA Replication, second edition,
a classic of modernscience, is now back in print
in a paperback edition. Kornberg and
Baker'sinsightful coverage of DNA replication and
related cellular processes have madethis the
standard reference in the field.
  The Family Tree Guide to DNA Testing and Genetic
Genealogy Blaine Bettinger,2016-10-13 Unlock the
secrets in your DNA! Discover the answers to your
family history mysteries using the most-cutting
edge tool available. This plain-English guide is a
one-stop resource for how to use DNA testing for
genealogy. Inside, you'll find guidance on what
DNA tests are available, plus the methodologies
and pros and cons of the three major testing
companies and advice on choosing the right test to
answer your specific genealogy questions. And once
you've taken a DNA test, this guide will demystify
the often-overwhelming subject and explain how to
interpret DNA test results, including how to
understand ethnicity estimates and haplogroup
designations, navigate suggested cousin matches,
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and use third-party tools like GEDmatch to further
analyze your data. To give you a holistic view of
genetic testing for ancestry, the book also
discusses the ethics and future of genetic
genealogy, as well as how adoptees and others who
know little about their ancestry can especially
benefit from DNA testing. The book features: •
Colorful diagrams and expert definitions that
explain key DNA terms and concepts such as
haplogroups and DNA inheritance patterns •
Detailed guides to each of the major kinds of DNA
tests and which tests can solve which family
mysteries, with case studies showing how each can
be useful • Information about third-party tools
you can use to more thoroughly analyze your test
results once you've received them • Test
comparison guides and research forms to help you
select the most appropriate DNA test and organize
your results and research once you've been tested
Whether you've just heard of DNA testing or you've
tested at all three major companies, this guide
will give you the tools you need to unpuzzle your
DNA and discover what it can tell you about your
family tree.
  Dealing with DNA Evidence Andrei
Semikhodskii,2007-08-07 Giving the reader an in-
depth understanding of DNA evidence in criminal
practice, this text explains in clear language how
DNA evidence is obtained and how it can be
successfully challenged in court to minimize its
impact or even dismiss it completely. Since it
first entered the criminal legal practice DNA has
become an indispensable tool in fighting crime, as
it allows both unambiguous identification of the
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criminal by traces of biological material left at
the crime scene as well as acquitting innocent
suspects. This book: outlines the various types of
testing used to obtain DNA evidence highlights the
weaknesses of DNA testing, presenting and
discussing defence strategies for refuting DNA
evidence shows how DNA should be treated as just
another piece of evidence and how on its own it is
often not enough to convict someone of a
particular crime. This book is essential reading
for students and practitioners of criminal law and
practice and forensic science and law.
  Have a Nice DNA Frances R. Balkwill,Mic
Rolph,2002 Once upon a time you were very, very
small. In fact, you were made of just one tiny
cell. But the incredible thing about that tiny
cell was that all the instructions to make you
were hidden inside it. And all because of a very
important chemical substance called
DeoxyriboNucleic Acid--everyone calls it DNA.
Enjoy Your Cells is a series of children's books
from the acclaimed creative partnership of
scientist/author Fran Balkwill and illustrator Mic
Rolph. Once again, they use their unique brand of
simple but scientifically accurate commentary and
exuberantly colorful graphics to take young
readers on an entertaining exploration of the
amazing, hidden world of cells, proteins, and DNA.
It's over ten years since Fran and Mic invented a
new way of getting science across to children.
Think what extraordinary advances have been made
in biology in that time--and how often those
discoveries made headlines. Stem cells, cloning,
embryo transfer, emerging infections, vaccine
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developmentELhere in these books are the basic
facts behind the public debates. With these books,
children will learn to enjoy their cells and
current affairs at the same time. And they're
getting information that has been written and
reviewed by working scientists, so it's completely
correct and up-to-date. Readers aged 7 and up will
appreciate the stories' lively language and with
help, even younger children will enjoy and learn
from the jokes and illustrations--no expert
required! Discover all the books in the ENJOY YOUR
CELLS series, each available in coloring book and
full-color formats!
  DNA James Watson,2008-09-04 James Watson, the
co-discoverer of the structure of DNA and author
of the international bestseller The Double Helix,
tells the story of the amazing molecule since its
discovery fifty years ago, following modern
genetics from his own Nobel prize-winning work in
the fifties to today's Dolly the sheep, designer
babies and GM foods. Professor Watson introduces
the science of modern genetics, along with its
history and its implications, in this magnificent
guide to one of the most triumphant achievements
of human science.
  The DNA Book DK,2020-05-07 It's inside every
living plant and animal, from the tiniest seed to
the person standing next to you, but how much do
you know about DNA? From why we have different
coloured eyes to why we age, this book gives
children an in-depth look at DNA and its role in
all living things. Discover what DNA is, what it
does, and how it shapes our lives, including
inheritance and why we look like our parents;
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forensic science and how DNA evidence helps catch
criminals; and how genetic engineering could
theoretically bring dinosaurs back to life. With
fun illustrated characters, clear diagrams, and
fascinating photographs, children will love
learning about themselves and this all-important
molecule. The DNA Book is packed with colourful
illustrations and mind-boggling facts, a great
addition to any STEAM library. Perfect for curious
young minds, this is an ideal introduction to the
amazing science of genetics, and what makes you
you.
  The Evaluation of Forensic DNA Evidence
Committee on DNA Forensic Science: An
Update,Commission on Life Sciences,Division on
Earth and Life Studies,National Research
Council,1996-12-26 In 1992 the National Research
Council issued DNA Technology in Forensic Science,
a book that documented the state of the art in
this emerging field. Recently, this volume was
brought to worldwide attention in the murder trial
of celebrity O. J. Simpson. The Evaluation of
Forensic DNA Evidence reports on developments in
population genetics and statistics since the
original volume was published. The committee
comments on statements in the original book that
proved controversial or that have been misapplied
in the courts. This volume offers recommendations
for handling DNA samples, performing calculations,
and other aspects of using DNA as a forensic tool-
-modifying some recommendations presented in the
1992 volume. The update addresses two major areas:
Determination of DNA profiles. The committee
considers how laboratory errors (particularly
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false matches) can arise, how errors might be
reduced, and how to take into account the fact
that the error rate can never be reduced to zero.
Interpretation of a finding that the DNA profile
of a suspect or victim matches the evidence DNA.
The committee addresses controversies in
population genetics, exploring the problems that
arise from the mixture of groups and subgroups in
the American population and how this substructure
can be accounted for in calculating frequencies.
This volume examines statistical issues in
interpreting frequencies as probabilities,
including adjustments when a suspect is found
through a database search. The committee includes
a detailed discussion of what its recommendations
would mean in the courtroom, with numerous case
citations. By resolving several remaining issues
in the evaluation of this increasingly important
area of forensic evidence, this technical update
will be important to forensic scientists and
population geneticists--and helpful to attorneys,
judges, and others who need to understand DNA and
the law. Anyone working in laboratories and in the
courts or anyone studying this issue should own
this book.
  The DNA Mystique Dorothy Nelkin,M. Susan
Lindee,2004-07-19 Explores the values,
assumptions, and consequences of the circulation
of DNA in popular culture
  Forensic DNA Biology Kelly M. Elkins,2012-09-11
A collection of forensic DNA typing laboratory
experiments designed for academic and training
courses at the collegiate level.
  Dictionary of DNA and Genome Technology Paul
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Singleton,2012-11-28 DNA technology is evolving
rapidly, with new methods and a fast-growing
vocabulary. This unique dictionary offers current,
detailed and accessible information on DNA
technology to lecturers, researchers and students
throughout the biomedical and related sciences.
The third edition is a major update, with over
3000 references from mainstream journals and data
from the very latest research – going well beyond
the remit of most science dictionaries. It
provides clear explanations of terms, techniques,
and tests, including commercial systems, with
detailed coverage of many important procedures and
methods, and includes essay-style entries on many
major topics to assist newcomers to the field. It
covers topics relevant to medicine (diagnosis,
genetic disorders, gene therapy); veterinary
science; biotechnology; biochemistry;
pharmaceutical science/drug development; molecular
biology; microbiology; epidemiology; genomics;
environmental science; plant science/agriculture;
taxonomy; and forensic science.
  Forensic Practitioner's Guide to the
Interpretation of Complex DNA Profiles Peter
Gill,Øyvind Bleka,Oskar Hansson,Corina
Benschop,Hinda Haned,2020-06-10 Over the past
twenty years, there’s been a gradual shift in the
way forensic scientists approach the evaluation of
DNA profiling evidence that is taken to court.
Many laboratories are now adopting ‘probabilistic
genotyping’ to interpret complex DNA mixtures.
However, current practice is very diverse, where a
whole range of technologies are used to interpret
DNA profiles and the software approaches advocated



12

are commonly used throughout the world. Forensic
Practitioner’s Guide to the Interpretation of
Complex DNA Profiles places the main concepts of
DNA profiling into context and fills a niche that
is unoccupied in current literature. The book
begins with an introduction to basic forensic
genetics, covering a brief historical description
of the development and harmonization of STR
markers and national DNA databases. The laws of
statistics are described, along with the
likelihood ratio based on Hardy-Weinberg
equilibrium and alternative models considering
sub-structuring and relatedness. The historical
development of low template mixture analysis,
theory and practice, is also described, so the
reader has a full understanding of rationale and
progression. Evaluation of evidence and statement
writing is described in detail, along with common
pitfalls and their avoidance. The authors have
been at the forefront of the revolution, having
made substantial contributions to theory and
practice over the past two decades. All methods
described are open-source and freely available,
supported by sets of test-data and links to web-
sites with further information. This book is
written primarily for the biologist with little or
no statistical training. However, sufficient
information will also be provided for the
experienced statistician. Consequently, the book
appeals to a diverse audience Covers short tandem
repeat (STR) analysis, including database
searching and massive parallel sequencing (both
STRs and SNPs) Encourages dissemination and
understanding of probabilistic genotyping by
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including practical examples of varying complexity
Written by authors intimately involved with
software development, training at international
workshops and reporting cases worldwide using the
methods described in this book
  Genetic Witness Jay Aronson,2007-10-11 When DNA
profiling was first introduced into the American
legal system in 1987, it was heralded as a
technology that would revolutionize law
enforcement. As an investigative tool, it has
lived up to much of this hype—it is regularly used
to track down unknown criminals, put murderers and
rapists behind bars, and exonerate the innocent.
Yet, this promise took ten turbulent years to be
fulfilled. In Genetic Witness, Jay D. Aronson
uncovers the dramatic early history of DNA
profiling that has been obscured by the
technique’s recent success. He demonstrates that
robust quality control and quality assurance
measures were initially nonexistent,
interpretation of test results was based more on
assumption than empirical evidence, and the
technique was susceptible to error at every stage.
Most of these issues came to light only through
defense challenges to what prosecutors claimed to
be an infallible technology. Although this process
was fraught with controversy, inefficiency, and
personal antagonism, the quality of DNA evidence
improved dramatically as a result. Aronson argues,
however, that the dream of a perfect
identification technology remains unrealized.
  Forensic DNA Evidence Interpretation Christopher
M. Triggs,John S. Buckleton,Simon J.
Walsh,2004-11-29 Forensic DNA Evidence
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Interpretation is the most comprehensive resource
for DNA casework available today. Written by
leaders in the fields of biology and statistics,
the book emphasizes the interpretation of test
results and provides the necessary formulae in an
easily accessible manner. The book begins by
reviewing all pertinent biology, a
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